
Pedersen Family LLC 
6793 Old Olympic Hwy. 

Sequim, WA  98382 

 

January 10, 2014 

 

Steven V. King 

Executive Director and Secretary 

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

P.O. Box 47250 

Olympia, Washington 98504-7250 

 

Subject:    Pedersen Family LLC, Docket # UW-132352, Request an extension of the effective date 

    

Dear Mr. King: 

 

The WUTC staff has expressed their concern regarding completing the rate increase filing by January 20, 

2014.  Staff has recommended billing all customers at the same rate and adding a metering rate.  To 

complete these items, I will need to revise the submitted tariff and distribute a new customer letter to 

all customers.   

 

I want to extend the effective date of filing to February 20, 2014. 

 

To expedite the process, I’m submitting this request electronically with the hard copy to follow. 

 

Cordially, 

 

Martin Pedersen 

Pedersen Family LLC 


